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NOTICE REGARDING APPLICATION FOR DELISTING FROM THE LONDON STOCK EXCHANGE 

 

Nippon Telegraph and Telephone Corporation (“NTT”) hereby announces that, at a meeting of its board of 

directors held today, NTT resolved to apply for voluntary delisting of its shares from the London Stock Exchange, 

as further discussed below. 

1. Reason for the Application for Delisting: 

NTT has decided to apply for voluntary delisting of its shares from the London Stock Exchange as the volume of 
trading in NTT shares on the London Stock Exchange is low and because NTT believes that the impact on its 
shareholders from delisting from the London Stock Exchange will be minimal. 

 

2. Listed stock exchanges other than the London Stock Exchange: 

Tokyo Stock Exchange and New York Stock Exchange. 

 

3. Date of Delisting Application: 

February 6, 2014 

 

4. Schedule: 

The delisting is expected to take effect in late March 2014.  
 
 
 
 
 
  

For further inquiries, please contact: 
 
Yusuke Aida or Yuta Kosuge 
Investor Relations Office 
Finance and Accounting Department 
Nippon Telegraph and Telephone Corporation 
Phone: +81-3-6838-5481 
Fax:  +81-3-6838-5499 

 


